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Special points of interest: 

 After School Clubs 

 Fundraising 

 ChildLine 

 Holiday Dates 

 FS2 Places 

 Census 

9TH JANUARY 2015 

SPRING 1,  WEEK 1 

Dates for your 

diary: 

w/c 2 Feb 2015                  

Year 5 Swimming every 

afternoon 

 

w/c 9 Feb 2015                  

Year 5 Swimming every 

afternoon 

 

25 Feb 2015 am                 

KS2 visiting Lpool              

Philharmonic 

 

  

  

  

  

  

Welcome back everyone.  We hope you’ve all had a great Christmas and are 

looking forward to what the New Year brings. 

We’ve got a couple of updates for you in this newsletter regarding recent 

fundraising, a list of after school clubs and a reminder of the holiday dates for 

the rest of the year. 

FS2 September 2015 

Reminder - If you haven’t yet applied for a place and your child is due to join                   

Foundation Stage 2 in September, the deadline for applications is Thursday 15th          

January.  Go to the following website to apply: 

       www.wirral.gov.uk/schooladmissions 

ChildLine 

Towards the end of last year we were visited by ChildLine who worked with our old-

er children  about how to keep safe.  Parents are encouraged to take a look at the                     

resources available by going to the following website: 

      www.nspcc.org.uk/parents 

After School Clubs 

The after school clubs for this half term are as follows:  
 

Monday:  Year 3 & 4 : Football  

Tuesday : Year 5 & 6 : Tag Rugby (will start later in term) 

Wednesday: Year 5 & 6 : Football  

Wednesday: Year 3 & 4 : Change for Life 

Wednesday: Year 4, 5 & 6 : Choir 

Wednesday : Year 2 : Reading Club 

Thursday : Year 1 & 2 : Street dance 

Thursday : Children signed up for A Midsummer Night’s Dream 

Friday : Year 5 & 6 : Street dance 

Friday : Children signed up for A Midsummer Night’s Dream 
 

Children signed up last term for the Choir and Year 5&6 Football do not need 

new permission letters completing.  For all other clubs, permission letters will 

be required before the sessions start to enable your child to attend.   



Telephone Number : 677 3231 

Website: sandbrookprimary.eschools.co.uk 

New Website  

Don’t forget, our new website is now live at the following address: 

www.sandbrookprimary.eschools.co.uk 

Indoor Kwik Cricket 

Irby Cricket Club are holding fun sessions at the Kingsway Academy (formerly Wallasey School).  Starting on Friday 

16th January, from 6.30-7.30.  Open to children of any ability in classes FS2, or Year 1 to 4.  £3 per session.                    

Contact Sue Hughes for further details (suehughes11@sky.com) or 07962 275943 

Remaining holiday dates for this year 

Spring Term 

School Opens   Monday 5th January 2015 

Half Term    Monday 16th February 2015 - Friday 20th February 2015 

School Opens   Monday 23rd February 2015 

Spring Break   Friday 3rd April 2015 - Friday 17th April 2015 

 

Summer Term 

School Opens   Monday 20th April 2015 

May Day    Monday 4th May 2015 

Inset Day  4 (Polling Day)  Thursday 7th May 2015 

Half Term   Monday 25th May 2015 - Friday 29th May 2015 

School Opens    Monday 1st June 2015 

Children Break up  Monday 20th July 2015 

Inset Day 5   Tuesday 21st July 2015 

School Fair 

Thank you to everyone who supported the fair (preparation, donating, manning stalls or attending).  We raised 

just short of £800.00 which is an amazing achievement! 

Census Day 

Thursday 15th January is our next Census day.  Metro catering have organised a special ‘Fun Day’ menu for this 

day (details are on our website).  Please note that to ensure future funding allocations, we need as many children 

in Key Stage 1 (FS2, Years 1 & 2) to have the Free School Meal they are entitled to.  We propose to ensure that              

every child in these years is given something from the menu regardless of whether they bring in a packed lunch. 


